LOCAL DEVELOPMENT FRAMEWORK EXAMINATION
MEDWAY COUNCIL

Date: 7 March 2013

Dear Representor,

On 28 February 2013 the Secretary of State laid in Parliament a statutory
instrument to revoke, partially, the Regional Strategy for the South East
(modified to retain Policy NRM6: Thames Basin and Heaths Special
Protection Area) which will come into force on 25 March 2013.

If you wish to make a representation on a matter you consider will be affected
by the revocation, as far as the matter relates to the Medway Core Strategy
examination, please respond to the Programme Officer by 5pm on Friday 22™
March.

Laura Graham
Inspector

Gun Wharf, Dock Road,
Chatham, Kent, ME4 4TR
Tel: 01634 333880 Fax: 01634 332862
Adam Waters, Programme Officer
Idfprogrammeofficer@medway.gov.uk



